Newsletter 9.11.2018

Ruby News

This week the children have been retelling and performing the Gruffalo story. This has
built on confidence, storytelling and social skills.

To help grow our woodland environment the children have been
using the painting skills to create hedgehogs.

We had a brilliant time on our trip on Thursday to Redwood!
The children learnt different types of leaves and had time taking risks and creating in the
woods. Thank you to the parent helpers we couldn’t have done it without you.

Every child in Alexander Hosea created a poppy to celebrate remembrance. The rest of the
school walked to the church to lay the poppies while we were on our trip.
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